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Date  Time Nature Details 

10/24/2024 01:24 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the 25000 block of 

Honda Parkway to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2016 Subaru 

Forester that struck a deer.  A crash report 

was taken, #80-24-497. 

10/24/2024 05:55 Property Damage Crash Deputies responded to the 18000 block of 

State Route 347 to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2015 Nissan 

Altima that struck a deer.  A crash report 

was taken, #80-24-498. 

10/24/2024 07:32 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to State Route 31near 

Harmon Patrick Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2011 

Hyundai Accent that struck a deer.  No 

report was taken. 

10/24/2024 11:37 Fraud A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 17000 block of Martin Welch Road to 

investigate a fraudulent online purchase.  

No report was taken. 

10/24/2024 13:07 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Hilliard Police Officer 

to take custody of Dawn M. Baggett, age 

46 of Marion, for an outstanding arrest 

warrant.  The arrestee was transported to 

the Tri County Regional Jail. 

10/24/2024 13:36 Theft A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

21000 block of State Route 245 to 

investigate the theft of a political sign.  A 

report was taken, #24-0711. 

10/24/2024 14:07 Grass Fire A deputy and units from the Union 

Township Fire Department, the Pleasant 

Valley Fire District, the Marysville Fire 

Department, the Allen Township Fire 



Department, the Jerome Township Fire 

Department, the Northeast Champaign 

County Fire District, the Mechanicsburg 

Fire Department, the Jefferson Township 

Fire Department, and the Union County 

Emergency Management Agency 

responded to the 8000 block of Streng 

Road for a field fire.  No report was taken. 

10/24/2024 17:50 Fraud A deputy met with a resident from the 

23000 block of State Route 31 to 

investigate an email phishing scam.  No 

report was taken. 

10/24/2024 19:13 Dispute A deputy investigated a dispute that 

occurred at a residence in the 23000 block 

of State Route 4 between a homeowner and 

a roofing company.  No report was taken. 
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